April 22, 2024

Board of County Commissioners Huerfano County 401 Main Street Walsenburg, CO, 81089

**Dear County Commissioners:** 

Please accept this as my Letter of Resignation from the Huerfano County Tourism Board. I have served since December of 2020 and hope that I have been a positive impact on the strategic marketing the county puts into bringing tourists to our area.

We recently had our first son and have found my schedule to be quite full.

Thank you for considering me for the position and I wish you the best.

Suphanie Thansen

Sincerely,

Stephanie Thomsen